
PRIVACY 
By submitting my photo(s) via email I authorize the processing of personal data based on art. 
13 of Legislative Decree 196/2003 and art. 13 of EU Regulation 2016/679 concerning the 
protection of individuals with regard to the processing of personal data. Please note that a 
person's portrait shall not be displayed, reproduced or put on the market without their consent.

Inappropriate, offensive or off-topic images will not be considered for the exhibition. By sub-
mitting the photo, you declare that you are its author and that you are the exclusive and 
legitimate owner of all rights to it, authorizing Politecnico di Milano to use it in the context of 
the photo exhibition that will take place during the Welcome Week.

PHOTO EXHIBITION FOR THE WELCOME WEEK 

 

Leaving your home and country to study abroad is a thrilling yet scary adventure: 
everything is new and out of your comfort zone. During the Welcome Week you will make 
new memories (and friends!) at Politecnico di Milano but we are curious to see 
something you would like to bring with you from home. So, we invite you to send us a 
photo you have taken of something that feels like home to you.  

Your photos will be printed and showed in an exhibition space during the Welcome Week.  

The rules are simple you are asked to: 

- write your full name, Politecnico’s person code and home country 
- send a photo to communitylife@polimi.it  from your home within September 1st, 

2024. 
- write a short description of the photo explaining what it represents for you and 

why you have chosen it  

Be creative and take your home to Polimi! 


